
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – April 4, 2016 

 

Board members: John Koier, Phyl Newbeck, John Schroeder, Livy Strong, and Hilaire Thomas 

 

Guest:  Grace Nelson 

 

The JULT board discussed putting up new signage at Wolfrun Natural Area.  We will have signs 

at the north and south entrances, labelled as such, and also put up new signs with our rules which 

include no trapping, motorized vehicles, bicycles, horses, camping or open fires.  Great blue 

herons have been spotted nesting at Wolfrun. 

 

The Board discussed a number of upcoming events including: 

 

 Our annual meeting on May 2 at Underhill Town Hall with Sue Morse 

 Our annual bird talk on May 19 at Deborah Rawson Memorial Library with Evergreen 

Erb 

 Our annual bird walk on May 21 at Mills Riverside Park with Evergreen Erb 

 A walk on June 4 at Wolfrun Natural Area to look at the land that has recently been 

logged to see what is growing. 

 A cairns walk at Wolfrun to be scheduled this summer with Joanna Carpenter 

 

We hope to see many of you at our annual meeting.  We’ll have a meet and greet with 

refreshments at 6:30 followed by a short meeting at 7:00 p.m. after which we’ll have a multi-

media presentation by Sue Morse.  This will be a waste-free event so please bring your own 

mugs and plates.   

 

 


